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Jan.23, 2013
Upcoming Events
End of January – next STAR reading test

Next library visit – Feb. 6

Lunar New Year parade – Feb. 15

Winter break—Feb. 18-22 

Library Reminder

This is library week (We only go every other week. With the holidays, it’s even harder to keep track.) Please remind your child to bring their library book every other Wednesday. 
Practice Spelling and Wordly Wise On-line

Parents, I noticed that fewer students have been using the Spelling City website. This is a great resource to practice both the spelling words the first week of the homework and the Wordly Wise words for the second week. Also, the Wordly Wise website at http://www.wordlywise3000.com has the words and definitions and lots of games such as concentration, flashcards, hangman, matching (synonyms/antonyms,) and word search. The Long family was kind enough to pay for the whole class to use this site. Let’s take advantage of this great opportunity!
Pennies for Patients

This is the last week for collecting money for Pennies for Patients. So far, our class has been third in the school for money collection. If we’re the highest, we win a pizza party. Let’s throw in a few more pennies (and quarters and dollars) for kids with leukemia!
Native American Report

We have been studying about Native Americans. The final grade for this unit and a large part of the social studies grade on the next report card will be based on the quality of this project. Each student is to do a project and write a least one good, detailed paragraph about their project and how the Native Americans used it. The paragraph is not to be “How I Made it.” Total time spent on everything should be at least 10 hours so if the project was easy to make then more time should be spent on the writing and it should be longer than one paragraph. This is due Feb. 4-6
Book Report

Our book report this month is summary paragraph about the book that was read. We did a sample paragraph in class that students can use as a model for their own paragraph. It is okay to use the same wording that was printed on the form. These are due on Friday, Feb. 1. Since there are two reports due at the beginning of next month, please encourage your child to get going on it and not leave them until the last minute. 
Contact information:  dorienne.faust@busd.net; 923-1950
I’m always happy to hear from parents and I will respond as soon as possible.
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